
For more information: www.octa.net / 714-636-RIDE (7433)            
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Effective Friday, March 10, 2023, until further notice, the buses on 
Route 83 will be on detour in the City of Lake Forest. 
 

New: Effective Saturday, May 17, 2025, at 3:00 a.m. until 
12:30 p.m., the buses on routes 55 and 862 will be on 
detour in the City of Santa Ana due to the Santa Ana Fun 
Run event. 

 
New: Effective Saturday, May 17, 2025, at 6:00 a.m. until 
10:00 a.m., the buses on routes 43 and 143 will be on 
detour in the City of Fullerton due to construction. 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

OCTA wants to know what you think about OC Bus service and would 
appreciate your help. We’re participating in a nationwide transit customer 
survey conducted by the American Bus Benchmarking Group (ABBG). 
 
The results of the survey will help OCTA learn from our customers so we 
can provide you with even better service. 
 
Please take part in the survey by May 19 for a chance to win one of four 
30-day OC Bus passes. No purchase or payment necessary. 

 
To enter, visit: www.ocbus.com/2025Survey 
 
For official sweepstakes rules, visit: www.ocbus.com/OfficialRules 

5.11.25 

to 

5.17.25 

WEEKLY RIDERS’ ALERT 
ROUTES AFFECTED: 83 
NEW / UPDATED ROUTES: 43, 55, 143, 862 

* Detours may cause delays, may change abruptly due to unforeseen traffic conditions, and may be extended due to inclement weather. 
** All schedule adjustments are made to improve on-time performance or to improve transfers between bus routes.  
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TELL US WHAT YOU THINK 

http://www.ocbus.com/2025Survey

